
Editorial
Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to publish 2 well-written reviews, 5 research articles, and 4 case reports in the first issue 
of 2015.

Our first review in this issue, we hope you enjoy, entitled “Transthoracic ultrasonography for the 
clinician” was written by Coenraad Frederik Koegelenberg who worked with Chris T. Bolliger before 
he was died two years ago. You will reach well-coordinated and practical information about this topic 
which interests pulmonologists from all over the world as well as our country in recent years.

Our second review is about surgical procedures in the management of malignant pleural effusion. 
After this issue which is the continuation of the reviews that we published as pleura series in our 
previous issues, we will end this series by publishing another review about pleural diseases in the next 
issue.

We hope that 6 research articles and 4 case reports about various subjects will attract your attention 
in this issue.

Looking forward to meet you in the next issue.

Benan Çağlayan 
Editor in Chief
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